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      January 29, 2015 

 
 
 
 

Mr. Richard Maloney, Director, Trade Practices 
Department of Consumer Protection 
165 Capitol Avenue, Room 110 
Hartford, CT  06106 
 
 
Dear Mr. Maloney: 
 
 On November 12, 2014, the Appraisal Subcommittee (ASC) issued Final Compliance Review Findings of the 
June 29 - July 1, 2014 ASC Compliance Review of the Connecticut appraiser regulatory program.  It has come to 
our attention that there was an error in that Report in the State Response column, under Statutes, Regulations, 
Policies and Procedures.  A corrected Report is enclosed.  We apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
        Please contact us if you have any questions about this Report. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   James R. Park 
   Executive Director 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: Ms. Linda Kieft-Robitaille, Real Estate Examiner 
 Ms. Vicky Bullock, Staff Attorney 
 Ms. Michelle Seagull, Deputy Commissioner 


